

Department of Community Development

300 6th St | Rapid City, SD 57701 | 605-394-4120

Kelly Brennan, Long Range Planner III Department of Community Development Long Range Planning Phone: 605-394-4120 Email: kelly.brennan@rcgov.org

MEMORANDUM

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committee Members

FROM: Kelly Brennan, Long Range Planner III

DATE: September 1, 2025

RE: 25TP020 - 2026 Unified Planning Work Program - Draft Report

Attached for your review and approval is the 2026 Unified Planning Work Program for the Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization. This document includes the annual activities, planning studies, and products to be developed by the Metropolitan Planning Organization for 2026. The Unified Planning Work Program also identifies funding and staffing for conducting these tasks.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approval of the 2026 Unified Planning Work Program – Draft Report.